Elmwood Neighborhood Garage Sale

Saturday, May 12th * 9 a.m. —3p.m.

It is time again for our Elmwood Neighborhood Garage Sale. All residents are
encouraged to participate in this sale. The sale will be advertised in the Star
Tribune and the Surn Sailor. We will distribute flyers listing the participating
addresses and sale highlights. As usual there is no fee to participate, although
contribution are always welcome and accepted.

To participate, please send this completed registration form to Curt Hilleren,
6005 Oxford St. St Louis Park, MN 55416 For more information, please call
952-925-9742. Registration forms must be received by April 30 to be included on
the map flyer.

Last year bridging made a pick up after the sale. This year we have contacted

ARC to see if they will pick up the Monday following the garage sale. No answer
yet. We will let you know the day of the sale. Hopefully it will be positive.

Name:

Address: Phone:

Items You,d like to feature in the
flyer:

MORE NEWS

Neighborhood picnic is June 20 this year hope to see you there.



